
Minutes of the September 18, 2007 Meeting of the 
Warren Township Planning Commission 

 
Meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. at the Warren Township Community Building 
 
Those members present:   Those members absent: 
Alan Gamble     Russ Dewing   
Larry Loveland    John Hayes 
Barb Snyder     John Sykas 
Scott Williams 
      
Guests present: None 
 
Following the Pledge of Allegiance, minutes from the previous meeting were read by 
Scott Williams. A motion was made to accept the minutes with corrections by Alan 
Gamble, seconded by Larry Loveland, and carried. 
 
The treasurer’s report was presented by Larry Loveland. A motion to accept the 
treasurer’s report as read was made by Scott Williams, seconded by Alan Gamble, and 
carried. 
 
Old Business: 
Eight to ten points were identified that need to be updated in the Comprehensive Plan. 
Scott agreed to type the updates and attach them to each copy of the Plan so it may 
be updated at a later time when more significant changes are needed. 
 
Cellular Service- Larry Loveland will follow up with a second letter to three companies 
requesting that they respond to his previous letter. No such letter sent to date. 
 
Scott will contact the president of the fire company to see if they have an interest in 
the recycling program.  
 
Alan Gamble said that Paul Moran is waiting for the new State-mandated format of the 
EOP. 
 
Barb said that Gene Raymond no longer has the files from the newsletter. He said that 
it may also be possible to get a printer for the township for the printing of a 
newsletter. Larry stressed that such a newsletter requires a lot of time and dedication 
to prepare, and that it would be very difficult to duplicate the work of the Raymonds. 
Perhaps this could be done on the webpage instead of print. 
 
Scott and Larry went to the Guthrie Inn for a zoning seminar only to learn that it was 
cancelled. 
 
As there was no further old or new business, a motion to adjourn was made by Larry 
Loveland, seconded by barb Snyder, and approved. The meeting was adjourned at 
7:46 p.m.  
 
The next meeting is to be held on October 16, 2007 at 7:00 p.m. at the Warren 
Township Community Building. 
 
Submitted by, 
Scott S. Williams 


